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JOE WICKS DAILY P.E. LESSONS 

Joe Wicks has become a firm  favourite in lots of households. Please continue to start your day with his 
exercises.  

Just follow this link and give it a go: 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCAxW1XT0iEJo0TYlRfn6rYQ  

SCIENCE 
It’s time to find those pictures you drew or took before Easter. Have a look at what you saw two weeks ago 

and what you can see now. Draw or take another picture of the same view and discuss the changes that 
you can see. It would be great to see the differences written down!!  

WELCOME BACK TO THE SUMMER TERM!! 
We all hope you have had a good break over the Easter holidays and that all is well and children are ready 
to start the summer term. We will continue to provide you with exciting and interesting activities over the 
course of the next few weeks. Also, we will give you some interesting links and websites we have found 

and we think that you will enjoy.  

PHONICS PLAY  
Phonics play is a resource we sometimes use in our phonics sessions in class. At the moment it is free just 
follow the link and use the login: march20 and password: home. Recap the phase 3 and 4 activities and 

have a go at the activities relating to our phase 5 work.  

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/#   

Remember - ‘Phonics helps us read and write’ 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCAxW1XT0iEJo0TYlRfn6rYQ
mailto:year1@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk
http://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCAxW1XT0iEJo0TYlRfn6rYQ
mailto:year1@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk
http://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/#
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/#


 

P.E. 
The weather is set fair so it’s time to get outside and have some fun. Let’s see how many different sports 

we can have a go at this week. Take a picture of them all and we’ll see who gets up to the most 
interesting!! Happy playing!!

KEEP IN TOUCH!! 
It has been fantastic receiving photos and emails of the work you have been doing. Thank you for keeping 

in touch. Please continue to let us know what you have been up. Don’t hesitate to contact us if you have 
any questions or need any further advice. 

Take care - The Year 1 Team 
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